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MEMO 
 

Date:   Tuesday, January 26, 2021 

Topic:  Update for parents, guardians, and staff  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Change to Public Health Orders Regarding Travel: 
 

The Manitoba public health orders will be amended on Friday, January 29 to specify that anyone 

entering Manitoba from anywhere in Canada will be required to self-isolate for 14 days. This 

includes those entering from northern and Western Canada, and from west of Terrace Bay in 

Ontario, which under previous health orders did not require self-isolation. 

 

Current exemptions to self-isolation measures are still in effect including those traveling for essential 

interprovincial work and people travelling for medical purposes. There will also continue to be 

exemptions for people who regularly travel to and from communities near the borders for essential 

purposes. 

 

Manitobans currently out-of-province will have until 11:59 p.m., Thursday, January 28 to return to 

the province without being required to self-isolate. If they arrive after that time, they must self-

isolate as appropriate on their return. 
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Superintendent/CEO 
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